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Separating pensions form
Cumbria LGR



The Local Government Reorganisation (LGR) takes place from 1 April 2023. 

Only complete this form if you would like to keep your current Cumbria Local Government pension separate from your pension with your new employer. 

If you are happy to combine your pensions, there’s nothing further you need to do.  
 
Before completing the form, please read the Pension decisions and choices booklet, which you can download here: www.lppapensions.co.uk/cumbriabooklet. This will help you understand the implications of having separate pension benefits. 

[bookmark: _Int_ASuqo3FM]Once complete, please return the form to LPPA by either uploading it to the Cumbria LGR page of the LPPA website here, www.lppapensions.co.uk/cumbria/ or by posting it to:
LPPA, PO Box 1383, PRESTON, PR2 0WR

	1
	Personal details


 
	Titles
	
	First name(s)
	
	Address:

	Surname
	
	Date of birth
	
	

	Telephone
	
	Mobile
	
	

	Email
	
	

	NI number
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	Postcode:



	2
	Employer details



	Name of your current Cumbria Local Government employer (up until 1 April 2023).



	

	Pay reference (you’ll find this on your payslip) 



	

	Name of your new Cumbria Local Government employer (from 1 April 2023).





Please note, your new employer will either be Cumberland Council, Westmorland and Furness Council or Cumbria Commissioner Fire and Rescue Authority.
	3
	Confirmation of separating pensions


[bookmark: _Int_zoYzDXqb]
I confirm I have read the Pension decisions and choices booklet, and would like to keep my pension benefits with my previous employer in the Cumbria pension fund (pre 1 April 2023), separate from those benefits I will build up with my new employer (post 1 April 2023). 


	Signed:
	Date:
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